Governor Kim Reynolds
Lt. Governor Adam Gregg

San Wong, Director

August 8, 2022

TO: lowa Community Action Agencies
lowa Community Action Association

FROM: GregA. Pieper

RE: lowa’s FFY 2022-2023 CSBG State Plan and Application (REVISIONS)

Attached are copies of the revised FFY 2022-2023 CSBG State Plan and Application subsections
(7.1, 7.1a, 7.2, and 7.3) with attachments, and the notice of public inspection and public
hearing.

Please post the notice on your association’s website or agency’s website during the public
inspection and comment period (August 9th through August 15th). Additionally, please post
(e.g. bulletin board) the notice at your offices that will be open to the public during the
inspection period.

A public hearing regarding the State Plan revisions is scheduled for August 16th. Details about
the public hearing are included in the attached notice.

The lowa Commission on Community Action Agencies has a meeting on August 19th to finalize the
State Plan revisions. Once the revisions are approved by the commission, they will be submitted to the
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services, Office of Community Services (OCS). The revisions
must be submitted to OCS by September 1st.

If you have any questions regarding the State Plan revisions, please contact me at (515) 281-0474 or
Greg.Pieper@iowa.gov.

Thank you.
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